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ϭ͘ /ŶƚƌŽĚƵĐƟŽŶ�Θ�WƵƌƉŽƐĞ� 

1.1 Chris Tambini welcomed the Board and discussed the purpose. 

 

Ϯ͘ dĞƌŵƐ�ŽĨ�ZĞĨĞƌĞŶĐĞ 

2.1 Chris Tambini set out the Terms of Reference.  All 
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3.4 Paul Tilsley questioned Equal Pay provisions given the effect of this will not take place until 

2025/26. Fiona Greenway advised the auditors have instructed us to make provision for Equal Pay 

now and we should work towards a worse case scenario though we are trying to mitigate the cost 

whilst fulfilling our legal obligations.  We will have a better idea of the liability once we are some 

way into the job evaluation process.   

 

ϰ͘ &ŝŶĂŶĐŝĂů�ZĞĐŽǀĞƌǇ� 

4.1 Fiona Greenway gave an overview of the high level Financial Recovery Plan.  A savings target 

of c.17% for each Directorate is proposed. Figures will flex over time and targets for 2024/25 and 

2025/26 will go to November Cabinet to ensure targets are set. It is important that all options are 

put on the table so that choices can be made.  
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